
 
 
 
Dear colleagues and friends. 
 
On behalf of the European Educational Publishers Group and all 
its members, I’d like to congratulate Prosveta on 75 years of 
providing excellent educational materials to generations of 
Bulgarian pupils and students.   
The EEPG is a network of educational publishers and content 
providers from all over Europe and Prosveta has been a valued 
member of the group for 11 years.  
During these years Prosveta has been a major contributor to the 
activities of the group. They have hosted several network 
meetings in Sofia at which members could exchange ideas on 
new developments in the educational landscape, most recently 
in early 2019 when the EU commissioner for Digital Economy 
and Society Mariya Gabriel gave the opening address.  
Prosveta has been instrumental in many EEPG campaigns to 
guarantee excellence in educational standards and quality of 
learning materials. They regularly participate in the competition 
for the Best European Materials Award and the fact that last year 
they received prizes for two products shows the excellent quality 
of their materials created by a team of dedicated authors, 
advisors, editors and programmers. 
We are very happy to have Prosveta on the management board 
of the EEPG and look forward to many more years of fruitful 
cooperation - and of course to seeing more of their excellent 
products. 
 
 
Helga Holtkamp  
Director of EEPG  
 


